
Hot Buttered Days at TechTV ...

file:///J/Documents/1comics/Comics%20Newest/techtv/episode15/15tech1.htm[10/22/2021 9:01:46 PM]

George W: My fellow Americans ...

George W: Tonight I come to you with news
from the front lines in our most recent
war.

George W: No, it's not our War on Terror,
which I can tell ya, partners, is going
great over in that Afganiranistan.

George W: It's not on our War on Iraq,
where we're about to invade and conquer
that bastard Saddam and bring back good
old American values to the people of Iraq
in the name of my father. Daddy, I love
ya. Georgie done good.

George W: It's also not our war on the
environment. Though I am pleased to
announce that we're about to open up the
Arctic Wildlife preserves for the
exploitation of our wonderful American
oil companies.



Hot Buttered Days at TechTV ...

file:///J/Documents/1comics/Comics%20Newest/techtv/episode15/15tech1.htm[10/22/2021 9:01:46 PM]

 

George W: Through drilling and the
exploitation of our natural reserves,
America will now have the power to stand
up and say "no" to the world's oil
barons. That freedom from oppression,
partners, is what America is all about.

 
George W: But that's not what I'm here to
talk to you about. Tonight I'm here to
talk to you about our latest war, the war
on immoral and indecent behavior on
national cable television.

 

George W: Y'all know that I don't believe
in TV and I don't have it at the ranch.
Fancy lights, colors, little elves in the
picture frames. George W. wants no part
of that, no siree. Don't believe it,
don't want it, can go without it.

 

George W: However, my poor precious
innocent twin daughters seem to have
developed a thing for it. They like that
Sponge Bob fella. Heh. Heh. Heh. Looks
like Tom Ridge after that late night
bender we had the other week. Heh. Heh.
Heh. Pennsylvanians sure can't hold their
liquor.

 

George W: But there was something darker,
something that has changed my poor
innocent daughters' lives forever. A
television station has taken over their  

George W: Dick Cheney, a straight shooter
himself, saw my daughters do something
that they'd never ever think of doing on
their own. Something so foul and so
unamerican that their mother and I have
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lives and has made them act improperly on
something called a "web cam."

no other choice but to send my precious
girls to a boarding school in Canada to
relearn their American values.

 

George W: My fellow Americans, if this
vile and heinous mind control can happen
to my precious innocent daughters, it can
happen to anyone. Therefore, we're going
to war. Yes siree, a new war.

 
George W: A war against indecency, I tell
ya. A war against the forces that can and
will take your daughter's innocence
through electronic mind control.

 

George W: While I don't know the name of
the channel that prompted my daughters'
actions, they were far to wasted to give
me that, we are taking actions to find
out who was responsible.

 
George W: Heh. Heh. Heh. The little
bastards in the FBI's counter espionage
division have hooked up a fancy doo-
hickey that will trace the signal to the
source and show you all the face of evil.

 

George W: In just a few seconds you'll
see the face, the one person that is
responsible for ... it's ready? Okay
fellas, let's round them up.

 

George W: Ladies and Gentlemen, partners
and good old boys, I give you the newest
face of evil, terror suspect number one,
and the person that corrupted my
daughters. Live from the studio where the
did it. Take it away, cowpokes!
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Megan: Uh, why is that camera on me? We'll be right back ...
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